
 
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church  

                             lakeblackhearbaptistchurch.com  
                         9:30/11:00 AM Worship Services 
                               Phil Streetman, Pastor 

     Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

           Sunday, November 08, 2020  
 

Prelude                                           Diane Murray & Gail Hammock 

Pledges of Allegiance to the Flags 

The National Anthem                                           Crystal Goodman   

Veterans Day Remarks                    SGT Major Walter Bush (Ret)                

Invocation 

Children’s Message                                                      Denise Bauer 

Special Instrumental Music       Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Welcome & Announcements  

Special “God Bless America”                                           Jack Jones 

Message “Veterans Day” Romans 8:8-14 

Decision Hymn “Onward, Christian Soldiers”                                      

Benediction 

Postlude                                         Gail Hammock & Diane Murray  

***** 

Welcome back to our 19th service inside our sanctuary 

since the pandemic. Thanks to our Deacons, musicians, 

AV Crew, & temp checkers & vocalists for our service 

today! 

 
 

 
November Deacons of the Month: Buddy Roseberry – Steve Hobbs 
Offerings Nov. 01: $6,694.94-General 
                                           72.00-Parking Lot Fund 
                                    $6,766.94 Total    
 

Today we salute our Veterans and their families. Thank you for 
your service and sacrifice! We have a special token for each 
Veteran and for everyone attending today. 
 

The Brotherhood invite the men to coffee & a prayer, Tuesday, 
7:15 AM. Social distancing will be observed. 
 

Wednesday Night Bible Study & prayer meeting will start at 6 PM 
online. 
 

We will ordain Buddy Roseberry, David Files, Steve Hobbs and 
Keit Tipton as deacons tonight, 7 PM. You are invited to attend 
the service virtually on Facebook or on our website. 
 

You are invited to join us on Sun., Nov. 15 as we celebrate the 
Lord’s Supper during worship. 
 

We will hold our annual Hanging of the Green service on Sun., 
Nov. 29. We need a reader for each service and volunteers to 
assist during the service. We will prep the sanctuary on Sat., Nov. 
28, 9 AM. We will observe social distancing guidelines. Let Leeza 
know if you will be able to assist. 
 

Tithes and offerings can be dropped in the box on the table in the 
foyer or mailed to the church at 650 South Coney Road, Cordele, 
GA.  
 

Sunday Worship Services - Thank you for attending & wearing your 
face masks. We will not sing as a congregation this morning due to 
possible risk. Please stay in the sanctuary. Please do not walk 
around the sanctuary greeting people. Please remain in your seats. 
You may use the restrooms in the foyer only. The sanctuary and 
restrooms will be sanitized between services. We ask that you 
follow social distancing guidelines. We also ask that you exit 
following the guidance of the ushers this morning.  


